
• Church lighting and monitors

• Live streaming mass

• Improvements to our parking lot

• New Sacristy Restroom

• Completed kitchen renovation

• Air conditioning repair for Rectory building

• Improvements to offices including
paint and table & chairs in the
small meeting room

• Improvements to bathrooms in the
priest’s residences

• Installation of Planned Giving
Donor Board

Committed to our Catholic Faith
Since 1922

Saint George Roman Catholic Church, 5145 Peach Street, Erie, PA 16509 Call: 814 864-0622, www.stgeorgeerie.org

Thank you for your continued financial support
of Saint George Church and the enduring legacy of faith and service

established by our founders.

In 2019/2020 your gifts provided the following improvements to our facilities:



Phase 1
Scope of Work

Roof Replacement: The copper roof is original to the building built in
1959, and past its useful life cycle and needs to be replaced. The
skylight directly above the altar shows signs of leakage also.

Stained-Glass: The stained-glass is a single paned glazing and not very
energy efficient. Some of the stained-glass is cracked and portions of
the metal framing are pulling away from the windows.

Cracked and missing pieces of stained-glass throughout the
church interior need repair or replacement

Water damage to interior wooden ceiling and support beams

Although repaired and resealed over many years the copper
roof continues to leak and needs replacement

The bell tower is structurally sound but has extensive corrosion
and is in need of repair

Phase 2
Scope of Work

Rectory: Windows, Doors, Patios,

Masonry & HVAC repairs Garage: Ventilation,
Man Door, Electric, paint & repairs

Site:Storm Water & Piping, Concrete Work for
Curb & Sidewalks, Asphalt & Retaining Wall



God has blessed us in so many ways!
He gave us the men and women who
originally established this parish in 1922.
He gave us faithful stewards who kept us
going. He instilled in us a sense of
community and commitment through the
men and women who built our church in
1959. He gave all of you who make Saint
George Parish Community a caring and
vibrant family of God.

Our responsibility is to continue these
good deeds and pass on the foundation
of our Catholic Faith to our children and
to all of our sisters and brothers. I pray
that we will be as faithful to our call as our
ancestors were to theirs.

May God continue to bless our parish
family as we continue to do the good
works of our Lord!


